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Weekly News – Friday 12th July 2019  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a wonderful week and would like to congratulate the 
children on their fantastic concert this week. They sang beautifully, 
remembered their actions and put on a wonderful show. We hope you 
enjoyed it as much as we did.  Well done Year 2, excellent effort. 

Thank you for all the DT contributions – children had great fun 
designing and making their vehicles this week.  

The end of term is fast approaching – we look forward to a great last 
week next week with the children   

We hope you all have a happy an safe summer!  

English 

This week, we have been writing letters to our new teacher in 
preparation for our ‘meet the new teacher’ afternoon on Friday. Children 
shared information about themselves, their family and likes and dislikes. 
They also wrote questions they would like to ask their new teacher about 
life in Year 3! 
 

Maths 

In Maths, we have been working on word problems focusing on 
multiplication and division. We have challenged them to work out some 
problems that involve one or more steps. Children have also really 
enjoyed problem solving in partners and have had the chance to 
consolidate their previous learning on the different operations this term.   

  

Topic  

In Science, we learnt about the importance of exercise and made some 
really creative and eye catching posters.  Mrs Lawn our PE teacher was 
very impressed. Clover class compared humans to animals and looked 
at their different and varying needs.   

 

 

 

Notices 
Please can ALL children bring in a named bag to start taking artwork and books home next week.  

The last day of term is next Friday the 19th of July, finishing at 1:30pm.  
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